
       

  

Ottawa, 10.20.2021

Dear Professor Adamczyk-Garbowska,

Let me express my appreciation for your inspiring lecture at the webinar “30 years on: 
Perceptions of Isaac Bashevis Singer’s Works in the World Today”. 

I am grateful for the time and effort you took to share your thoughts and experiences with the 
attendees. Your years of research, your depth of understanding of Singer’s literature, and your 
ability to present the subject in such an interesting and informative way produced a truly 
memorable event.

Moreover, I am deeply convinced that the discussion over Singer’s heritage, its multi-faceted 
perceptions and how translations may impact an actual message made a long-lasting impression.

Undoubtedly, this kind of event like the webinar “30 years on: Perceptions of Isaac Bashevis 
Singer’s Works in the World Today” that serves as a discussion platform for the experts of the 
highest format, sharing such deep knowledge as you presented, make the memory of Singer and 
his literature still read and remembered. Consequently, the lost world from his novels and 
stories is coming back in its full richness, ready to draw interest of the upcoming generations.

Yours sincerely,

Andrzej Kurnicki 
Ambassador of the Republic of Poland to Canada
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